SETON HALL UNIVERSITY
PARENTS AND FAMILY
PROGRAM

Parents and family members are an integral part of the Seton Hall
community and play an important role in enhancing the student
experience. Parents and families of all admitted students are members
of the Parents Program. The executive body of the association is the
Parents Leadership Council, which provides a forum for discussion
between the parent community and University leadership. Participating
in the Parents Program is an excellent way for parents to stay connected
and to support the education of their college student. Specifically,
benefits of membership include a subscription to the parents’
bimonthly e-newsletter What's New@SHU, service on special volunteer
committees, invitations to University events, an opportunity to have
greater impact through directed philanthropy, and the option to join the
Parents Leadership Council. The Seton Hall Parents website (https://
www.shu.edu/parents/) is a valuable source of information for parents
and family members. Visit the site to learn more about the association
and to subscribe to the e-newsletter.
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